
 

 
 

SICTA Alert – September 10, 2008 
 

Reminders   
 
Town-Wide Survey – Many folks have gone on-line and taken our survey again this year, 
and we appreciate getting their opinions about City services.  Overall results will be 
presented to City Government and at our next SICTA general membership meeting.   But 
we need to begin summarizing results, so you only have until September 21st to 
submit an entry.  You can take the new point and click survey on-line at www.sicta.org.  
Completed surveys are anonymous, confidential and, used only on an aggregated basis.   
 

Help Save Sea Isle City Beaches! – It is still not too late to write to support City 
Government efforts to get more sand!  We need you to write to your Legislators, so we 
have made it easy. You will find sample letters with addresses at www.sicta.org , so 
you can easily send messages to our Federal and State Representatives.  It only takes 
five minutes to print, sign and mail them out, so surely the enjoyment of our beaches are 
worth that much effort. 

Thank you in advance for your help with these two projects! 
 
 
Interested in continuing to get SICTA Alerts?  Maybe your friends would be too.  Please 
forward this so they can be aware and sign up at www.sicta.org/aboutsicta.htm. 


